
THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY

WASHINGTON

October
Thirtieth
1947

Honorable Marriner Eccles
Chairman, Board of Governors
Federal Reserve System
Washington, D. C.

Dear Marriner:

Many thanks for your note of the 29th,
with enclosure. I appreciate having the
suggestions, and am passing them on for
consideration.

Kindest regards,

SitacerelY,
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